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Police Investigate Homicide in Jamacha/Lomita 
 

San Diego – On October 22, 2021, at 1:29 p.m., the San Diego Police Communications 
Center received multiple 911 calls regarding a shooting at 8200 Sabre Street in the 
Jamacha/Lomita neighborhood. 

When officers from Southeastern Division arrived on scene, they found a male down in the 
street with at least one apparent gunshot wound to his upper body.  San Diego Fire-Rescue 
personnel arrived and performed CPR, but unfortunately, the male was pronounced 
deceased at the scene.  The male has been identified, however his name is not being 
released at this time.  He is described as a 36-year-old mixed race male.      

San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called and are currently investigating the 
incident.  It is early in the investigation and detectives are still determining the 
circumstances surrounding the man’s death.  Preliminary information indicates that the 
suspects in the shooting may be three dark skinned heavyset males in a white sports utility 
vehicle.  There is no further suspect information at this time.  Detectives are attempting to 
locate evidence and interview any potential witnesses.   

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.  
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